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Dear Parents 

NEWSLETTER 17 – 15th January 2021 
  
We a very proud of our children and their parents for the hard work and support this week.  Together we have 
enabled 95% of our children to access their learning at home or at school - well done everyone. 
 
Collective Worship - To help us come together as a school community Mr Simms has created a virtual Collective 
Worship for you to share with your children as we are currently unable to do this in school as we would 
normally:    https://sway.office.com/qovSiSkGlGVixjKp?ref=email 
 
Critical Workers - Please remember children of Critical Workers should only be in school on the days that you are 
working. This will enable us to support all our Critical Worker families to have access to school when they need 
it.  Children should access remote learning on the days that they are at home. 
 
Remote Learning - As we are all still learning about Google Classroom, we thought it would be helpful to know that 
you can enlarge the teacher image screen during a lesson by clicking on the 'pin' icon at the bottom of the teacher's 
live image.  This will enable you to see just the teacher and anything they may be showing you during the session. 

If your child has a question for their teacher, they should use the Goggle Classroom chat facility instead of emailing 
the teacher.  Likewise, if parents have any queries, comment or questions please email the office on 
admin3011@welearn365.com and not the teacher directly. 

As you may already be aware, the BBC have put together an educational package for families to assess at home.  This 
can be found on the following link:  https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons 
 

Remote Learning Timetable - The timetables for next week have been emailed and will continue going forward 
unless we notify you of any changes.  
 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 
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